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FEBRUARY 5 - 9, 1990 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 6 

10:00 A.M. 

7:00 P.M. 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 7 

10:00 A.M. 

9:00, 11:00, 7:00 

THURSDAY. FEBRUARY 8 

10:00 A.M. 

7:00 P.M. 

FRIDAY. FEBRUARY 9 
10:00 A.M. 

XVII, 18 

Chapel: Mr. Jim Cogdill 
Assistant Professor of Pastoral Leadership 

and Church Ministries 

Seminary Choir Rehearsal 
Binkley Chapel 

Chapel: Dr. Luke Smith 
Professor of Supervised Ministry 

Census Bureau Interviews 
Bethea Room 

Chapel: Dr. Phil Roberts 
Associate Professor of Evangelism 

and Church Growth 

Vespers. Appleby Chapel 

SWIM. MPR. Ledford 
CEF. Appleby Chapel 

Speaker: Ann Graham Lotz 
Florida Club. Side Room-Cafeteria 

A CHANGE IN THE AIR!: Beginning next week all 
information for the Campus Bulletin will be submitted to the 
Communication Office in Broyhill Hall. We hope to bring the 
campus news to you in a fresh new look. Please submit your 
materials for publication in writing to Communication by 
Wednesdays at 12:00 noon beginning this Wednesday, February 13th. 
The Dean of students Office and Communication wish to serve the 
campus community in the most efficient way. We look forward to 
the first issue. 
ATTENTION MAY GRADUATES: Orders for Graduation Regalia 
and Graduation Invitations must be placed at the Baptist Book 
Store by February 15th. Payment will need to be made at the time 
orders are placed. 
A representative from Herff Jones Ring Company will .be in the 
Baptist Book Store from 10:00 A.M. until 3:00 P.M. on February 
8th to take orders for the class ring. 
FIM APPOINTMENTS: . Please contact FIM for 
appointments with the following campus visitors: 
Feb. 8 Dan Broskie HMB (1 slot left) 
Feb.8-9 Jack Lowndes Georgia Convention* 
Feb.8-9 Charles Rabon SC Convention* 
Feb. 12 Paul Stephenson HMB Hospital Chaplaincy 
(*) Includes banquet for students from these states. 
INTER-TERM CLASS (MAY 1990): Students interested in enrolling 
in T 3323, The Church and Social Change, should pick up 
application forms in Professor Hewitt's office, 309 Stealey. The 
course, which carries 3 hours credit, meets May 17-26 and 
involves travel to and work with Habitat for Humanity in 
Americus, Ga. Applications must be made by February 28. 



ANN GRAHAM LOTZ: Ann Lotz, the daughter of 
evangelist, Billy Graham, will speak at the CEF meeting in 
Appleby Chapel, February 9th at 10:00 a.m. 
FLORIDA CLUB: If you are a Florida student, 
please meet in the side room of the cafeteria at 10:00 a.m. on 
Friday, February 9th - Officers to be elected. 
CHAPLAIN'S CONFERENCE: The Chaplain's Seminary 
Conference will be held February 13-14. This event is sponsored 
by the Home Mission Board and will be held in Bethea Room. 
For more details contact Judy Autry, ext. 315. 
VALENTINE BANQUET: The Seminary Wives is sponsoring 
a husband/wife banquet February 19th with guest speakers, Dr. and 
Mrs. Wayne McDill. The dinner begins at 6:30 p.m. and should 
conclude around 8:00 p.m. in Ledford Multipurpose Room. 
Reservations are needed. If you have failed to turn in your 
reservation, please return yours to the Dean of Students Office 
no later than February 9th. 
ONE YEAR BIBLES: Some of you signed up for a One 
Year Bible during the Fall semester and have not picked up your 
copy. If your copy is not picked up by Friday, February 9th, the 
Dean of student's Office will give out on a first come basis. 
SCHOLARSHIP INFORMATION: If you applied for a (general 
scholarship through the Dean of Student's office each ;applicant 
will be receiving a letter around the 19th of February confirming 
whether or not you have been awarded a scholarship. 
Keesee applicants remember to submit your applicatiom by March 1 
to Keesee in Martinsville, Va. 
Georgia applicants should hear from Georgia Baptist Foundation 
around the first of March. 
A.Div. Rep/Faculty Committee: There is an opening for an 
A.Div. Representative on the Academic Policy and Procedure 
Committee. If you are interested, application is available 
through the Dean of Students Office. Applications sbnuld be 
submitted by March 2, 1990. 
LEDFORD NEWS: Mon, Tues. & Thurs. 8:00 A.M.-11:00 P~IM. 

(The Fitness Center & Gym closes at 9:00 p.m.) 
Wednesday 8:00 A.M.- 6:00 P.M. 
Friday 8:00 A.M.- 9:00 P.M. 
Saturday 10:00 A.M.-4:30 P.M. 
FRIDAY NIGHTS AT LEDFORD: The Ledford Center is being made 
available on Friday evenings to the seminary family on a trial 
basis to determine usage. 
LEDFORD -N- KIDS: February 5, 1990 wi~1 be our 
first day for the Spring semester of Ledford-N-Kids. You will 
need to come by the lobby desk to ask for an application. The 
times will be Mondays and Thursdays 3:00 - 5:00 p.m. with a 25 
cent charge per child each day. Ledford-N-Kids is for seminary 
students, faculty, staff and alumni families only! S,eminary 
children may not bring outside guests. 
FITNESS CENTER NOTES: By popular demand, .C"ertain hours 
have been reserved for WOMEN ONLY in the free-weight room! These 
hours are as follows: Monday-9-10 a.m., Tuesday-7-8 p.m., 
Wednesday 9-10 a.m. and 3-4 p.m., Thursday-7-8 p.m., Friday 3-4 
p.m. and Saturday- 10-11 a.m. This will begin February 1 on a 
TRIAL basis, so participation is a must. 
WEIGHT TRAINING: Keep your eyes open for posters 
and information concerning upcoming weight training programs in 
the fitness center. 
INTRAMURALS: ' Sign up for the Ping Pong 
Tournament by February 2. The tournament begins February 5th 
Walleyball Training sessions will be held in Racquetball Court #1 
on Februa.ry 12, 7-9 p.m. and March 12, 7-9 p.m. The tournament 
tentative date to begin is March 20 in teams of 4 players. 
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